
 For your 
Calendar 

May 31st  
Memorial Day 

No school 

May 19&20 
5th grade 

FSA Math 
 

May 28th 
Kindergarten 

round up 

June 1st 
Scholastic 
Book Fair 

begins 

June 9th 
Last day of school 
Early Release day 

June 21st  - July 
29th 

Summer School 
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Broward School District Update 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
 
 

 

 

 

Hello DBES families, 

 

We are quickly approaching the end of a long, 

challenging, yet successful year. As we approach the 

end, please look out for wonderful wrap up events 

planned by our amazing teams. They will send them out 

through their usual forms of communication. 

 

As we wrap up, please remember we will be collecting 

laptops and chargers from all of our students. For our 

virtual students, please be aware of our laptop collection 

dates: 

 

Wednesday, June 9th from 1 PM to 5 PM 

 

Thursday, June 10th from 11 AM to 5 PM 

 

Friday, June 11 from 8 AM to 3 PM 

 

Laptops must be dropped off in the front office. Please 

also remember to return your power cords. When you 

return the laptop, please notify staff of any issues so we 

can properly repair them over the summer. 

 

We are also still in the process of organizing and 

communicating out information for our multiple different 

summer school experiences. Please look out for parent 

communications and confirmation pages going home in 

your child’s backpack over the next few days! 

 

We are almost at the finish line and I am so proud of our 

students, teachers, staff, and families for working together 

and surviving what can easily be considered our most 

challenging year ever! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Drew Gerlach 

 

Proud Principal of DBES 

 

Deerfield Beach 

Elementary School 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 School 
Information 

650 NE 1st St, Deerfield 
Beach, FL 33441 

 

Phone 
754-322-6100 

School Hours 
8:00 a.m. - 2:00 

p.m. 

Website: 
https://www.browardschoo
ls.com/deerfieldbeachelem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DBES Classroom updates: 

 
PTA is hosting a "Small 
Change for BIG Brains" 
Campaign. Bring in your 

spare change for a chance to 
win a class prize! All students, 

both eLearners/on-campus 
students, are encouraged to 

particpate.  
Each student will recieve a 
book valued at $5-$15! No 
coins? No problem! We 

accept electronic donations 
too!  

 
Venmo: DBES-PTA-2019 or 

on our virtual storefront: 
https://dbespta.memeberh 

ub.store/store? 
category=Donations Simply 
put coins in a bag with the 

teacher’s name and turn into 
teacher or drop off at Front 

Office.  
 

ELearners will receive their 
book from Front Office.  
TUESDAY, JUNE 1 - 

FRIDAY , JUNE 4 
 

❖  

 
DBES Laptop Return 

Deadline for 2020-2021 School 
Year 

Students attending virtually 
from home using a BCPS 

laptop should return it to our 
office during one of the time 

slots listed below: 
  

Wednesday, June 9, 2021 
Laptop drop-off at the Front 

Office   1 p.m. - 5 p.m. 
 

Thursday, June 10, 2021 
Laptop drop-off at the Front 

Office  11 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
 

Friday, June 11, 2021 Laptop 
drop-off at the Front Office     

8 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
  

Laptops MUST be returned 
with the power cord. Please 

advise staff of any issues with 
the laptop so they can be 

repaired over the summer. 

 

 

DBES NEWS AND UPDATES 
 

 

 

 
 

PTA News: 

 

2020-2021 Yearbooks are for Sale*** 

https://dbespta.new.memberhub.store/store 

**Yearbook pick up will be available soon. Dates 

will be announced in the coming days** 

 

Spirit Shirt E-Store purchases will be available for 

pick-up from the DBES Front Office on the 

First and Third Wednesday of each month 

between 8am-3pm. 

(We are currently selling our Legacy Spirit Shirts &  

 

Sweaters starting at $5.50!) 

 

 

***Follow Us on Facebook for Updates*** 

https://www.facebook.com/PTA.DBES 

SUBMIT YOUR INTEREST TO US THROUGH ANY 

OPTION: 

DBES.PTA.UPDATE@GMAIL.COM 

CALL OR TEXT THIS YEAR’S PTA PRESIDENT, DANIELLE 

DUNFEE AT 954-654-9161 

DM US ON FACEBOOK 

 

 

It’s Never Too Late… 

https://dbespta.memberhub.store/store?category

=Memberships 

 
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

tel:%20754-322-6100
https://dbespta.new.memberhub.store/store

